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Existing May be read as 

Notice Inviting Tender,  Page No.3 
 

IFB No: HLL/CHO/IT/CAMC/2023-24  
 Dated 16-03-2022 
 

 
 
IFB No: HLL/CHO/IT/CAMC/2023-24  
 Dated 16-03-2023 
 

Special Conditions of Contract, 
 Page No.33, Sl.No. 4 

 
POSITIONING OF FULL TIME RESIDENT 
SERVICE ENGINEERS 

 
a) The contractor shall post competent 

full time resident service engineers 
who are having good experience 
(minimum two years’ experience in 
maintenance and troubleshooting of 
computers, printers and other 
peripherals) during the period of the 
contract at each location (HLLCHO, 
HLLPFT and HLLAFT). The posted 
person should be in the payroll of 
the contractor’s firm. The persons 
allocated for this purpose should be 
technically competent enough to 
rectify the problems at purchaser’s 
site. The detailed CVs of the list of 
service engineers have to be 
submitted along with the Technical 
Bid. The number of full time resident 
service engineers to be posted in 
each locations as follows, 

HLLCHO :  2 
HLLPFT  :  1 
HLLAFT  :  1        

 

 
 
 
POSITIONING OF FULL TIME RESIDENT 
SERVICE ENGINEERS 

 
b) The contractor shall post competent 

full time resident service engineers 
who are having good experience 
(minimum two years’ experience in 
maintenance and troubleshooting of 
computers, printers and other 
peripherals) during the period of the 
contract at each location (HLLCHO, 
HLLPFT, HLLAFT & HCS TRIDA 
Complex). The posted person 
should be in the payroll of the 
contractor’s firm. The persons 
allocated for this purpose should be 
technically competent enough to 
rectify the problems at purchaser’s 
site. The detailed CVs of the list of 
service engineers have to be 
submitted along with the Technical 
Bid. The number of full time resident 
service engineers to be posted in 
each locations as follows, 

HLLCHO :  2 
HLLPFT  :  1 

           HLLAFT  :  1 
           HCS TRIDA Complex: 1 
 

All other Terms and conditions remain unchanged 
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